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Dear Chair Salinas,

As the Marion County Farm Bureau President. I get to represent 609 working farm families across this great county.
We are working hard to do our best and pass on our farms to our childern and grand childern. Right now we only of
so many tool sto help us manage our farms. HB4109 would take one of those tools away.

HB 4109 is unnecessary. The Oregon Department of Agriculture (ODA) has already initiated rulemaking to reduce
worker exposure to chlorpyrifos. HB 4109 is an attempt to circumvent the state regulatory process.

I ask you to oppose HB 4109 and allow the regulatory process at ODA to move forward.

Sincerely,

Dylan Wells
10408 Crosby Rd NE
Woodburn, OR 97071
dylan@autumnharvestpumpkins.com
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